
 

 

Clothing / Belongings / Uniform  
 

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL YOUR CHILD'S CLOTHING AND 

BELONGINGS ARE NAMED  
 

We recommend that your child wears comfortable clothing that is easy to manage by 

themselves, including shoes that they can put on and take off. We also recommend that you 

provide your child with a pair of wellington boots that can be left in our boot store. This 

allows children to access the outside area during all weathers. We have a number of wet 

weather suits that the children can use should they want to be outside in the rain/puddle hunts 

etc. Please also provide your child with a named water bottle, sun hat, suncream, and an 

appropriate coat for the weather conditions.  

 

The children will get dirty, wet or muddy at some point during their day with us, so please 

bring a small bag/rucksack with two changes of clothes in it, including pants and socks. 

 

Although the children do not have to wear a uniform you are able to order polo shirts and 

sweatshirts from the office in red, blue, yellow or green. This will save on your child’s 

clothes but is a personal choice.  
 

Polo shirts £9.75 

Sweatshirts £10.75 
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